
 

 

Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                                                                 July 8 , 2018 

What you did for the least-You did for me. 
As we leave our weekly celebration of the Eucharist, we are told to "go" - "go" do what?  Go out and be the mission - God's 
project in the world.   The end of mass is just the beginning of our weeks work as a community, meeting the forgotten 
Christ, so often disguised in the skin of our brothers and sisters from any part of our world.  
 
Fr. Michael S. Driscoll, professor of theology at Notre Dame University, quotes Saint John Chrysostom as a reminder of 
who we are as the community of Christ the Servant when we gather at the altar each week.  
  
St. John writes " Do you wish to honor the Body of Christ? Do not ignore Him when 
he is naked. Do not pay Him homage in the temple clad in silk - only then to neglect 
Him outside where He suffers cold and nakedness.  He who said, "this is my body" is 
the same who said, " you saw me hungry and you gave me no food " and "what you did 
for the least of me brother ( sisters) you did for me."  What good is it if the Eucharistic 
table is overloaded with golden chalices, when He is dying of hunger? Start by satisfy-
ing His hunger, and then with what is left, you may adorn the altar.   The temple of our 
afflicted neighbors is more holy than the altar of stone on which you celebrate the holy 
sacrifice. You are to contemplate this altar everywhere, in the street and in the public 
square." 
 
Our Holy Father, Francis, has said that the future of the church will be found on the 
streets. Perhaps our reflection this week can be related to current events and how we as 
God's people - following our Declaration of Independence - can work toward affirming 
our founding mothers and fathers in creating a nation where Our Blessed Mother - Our Lady of Peace -  lightens the way for 
ALL people in achieving life, liberty, and the pursuit of happiness for ALL God's Beloved.  Lgaetano 
 
 
Dear Christians from Christ the Servant Parish 
I'd like to thank to all of you for very good time I had with you two weekends ago. Thanks for your warm wel-
coming and your generosity. I remember you all in my prayers and I'll bring your greetings to Amakuriat (Kenya) 

soon.  
May God bless you all.  
Fr. Maciek Zielinski  

Mission Collection $4,238.33 
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